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RAMADAN AND EID MUM-
BARAK 

The children have had lots of fun   

joining in with the Eid Mubarak      

celebrations at nursery.  Eid Mu-

barak  celebrates the end of fast-

ing that takes place during Ram-

adan within the Muslim calen-

dar. The children were lucky 

enough to receive special Eid         

presents from Thunyan and 

Khalid tot take home. The chil-

dren had            traditional Eid 

dishes and  joined in with tradi-

tional dancing and music, we 

also copied henna designs and painted them on to our hands and 

arms which was lots of fun and very messy!   

The nursery  aim to incorporate diversity in children’s day to day 

activities, through resources such as displays and photographs on 

walls, role play areas, musical activities and creative opportunities. 

All children feel special as their uniqueness is celebrated through-

out the nursery encouraging a sense of pride and belonging. 

 

 

Benefits of celebrations 

cultural diversity 

•Young people are not  
segregated.   

•The negative effects of label-
ling and lack of familiarity are 
decreased. 

•Young and school age children 
have opportunities to learn from 
and share experiences with 
each other.  This includes posi-
tive models for learning, com-
munication and behaviours. 

•All children feel a sense of 
belonging. 

•Children of all ages learn to 
appreciate diversity in others. 

•When everyone participates, 

children have opportunities to 

be creative, resourceful and 

cooperative. 

 Dates for your diary  

 11-08-018 prince and princess day 

oyster mouth castle 

 22-08-18 Eid 

 25-08-18 pirate fun day waterfront 

museum  

 27-08-18 singletons 20th birthday 

party!  Singleton day nursery 

Swansea 11-3 

 06-09-18 national read a book day 

 05-10-18 parents evening at city  

day nursery  

 18-10-18 children in need fund-

raiser 

 31-10-18 Halloween  

 



Play is the highest form of research –Albert Einstein  

The under 2s have been having 

lots of fun experimenting with 

water. Many of the children who 

start their journey with us at 

nursery are reluctant to partake 

in water play or messy activities 

and we think it amazing as their 

confidence grows to watch them 

flourish and become   engaged in 

the play activities.  

        OVER 2S SECTION 

UNDER 2S SETION  

The toddlers had a wonderful time 

at the teddy bears picnic mystical 

and magical day at Swansea water-

front museum. This was a free event 

which involves local business who 

provide crafts and hands on activi-

ties for the children to participate in 

throughout the day. We got to play 

in the pirate ship, have our finger-

prints taken by the police and play 

with all things magical!  And we 

look forward to attending again next 

year. 

NURESRY NEWS 

• We would like to welcome Nicol to the 

nursery, Nicole is now the over 2,s 

supervisor and we would like wish her 

luck with her journey here with us at 

school house. We thank stacey for her 

time and hard work  as supervisor over 

the past few months.    

• Congratulations to Jade on the birth of 

her beautiful baby boy Jacob, both 

mum and baby are doing well.  

• Congratulations to Ecko and Kerri 

who are also both expecting their first 

babies next year. How exciting!  

• We would also like to let you know 

Tillie is no longer based at our site but 

has transferred to singleton site. 

Goodluck  with your new adventure! 

• We are offering a free registration 

worth £40 for parent who book and 

start with us here between July and 

November this year! Not only this but 

we are also offering an additional 10% 

off your first full month’s bill between 

these months just to sweeten the deal!  

 

  

Notices for parents  
Can parents please 
report all absences or 
late arrivals to nursery 
asap on 01792 460909 
  
 



SINGLETONS 20TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 

It is a very exciting time here at schoolhouse as Singleton 

day nursery our sister site will be celebrating their 20th 

birthday on Monday the 27th of August!  We as a compa-

ny have very busy few weeks planning a fantastic event.  

The Alice in wonderland tea party! This is a free event for 

everyone to enjoy  so please feel free to bring all your 

friends and family along. There will be a children's enter-

tainer, garden games, soft play, craft stalls , a magician a 

visit from Alice herself, face painting refreshments and 

lots more. Any monies raised on the day will be donated to the Children's therapy centre 

in Swansea. 

The Swansea's children's therapy centre supports the children and families who attend 

Hafan Y Môr through provision of therapeutic equipment and events. The centre sup-

ports children with a range of conditions including Cerebral Palsy, Rheumatology, Mus-

cular Dystrophy and Downs Syndrome. 
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